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The children have had a very busy week
at school and have enjoyed their leaving
parties with their friends and teachers.
They have had fun in maths this week as
they have been learning all about the
number 10 and the colour brown. The
book “Whatever Next” has proved to be
very popular and the children have
enjoyed listening to the story and talking

about it with their friends. v
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PRESCHOOL NEWSLETTER

Week Commencing the 27" of June 2021

MESSAGE FROM THE
TEACHERS:

It has been a pleasure having your wonderful
children in Preschool this year, and we wish you
a safe and happy holiday.

HOME ACTIVITY:

As we are going 100% VLE next week, please
follow the activities on the website.
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